
DO YOU KNOW…the funds received from the purchase of Bricks and Pavers are 

earmarked for engraving costs for the approved names added to the Veterans' 

Memorial Monument.  

These funds are also slated for the Memorial Day Ceremony wherein the 

Veteran Affairs Committee hosts a community event to honor the addition of 

names on the Veterans' Memorial Monument. The ceremony at the Igoe, Porter, 

Wellings Memorial Field on May 23 starts at 11:00 a.m. opens and closes with 

an honor guard. Recognition of the members in the audience representing their 

branch of the armed forces precedes the address by public off icials (State 

Representative Katharine Watson and State Senator Stewart Greenleaf).  


